
Appendix 1 
ITEM 

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  

Survey of Young 
Peoples’ Attitudes 

to Community 
Safety

DATE SUBMITTED TO 
THE CHILDREN AND 

YOUNG PEOPLES 
WORKING GROUP 

  
  

  
  
  
13

th
 September 2005  

RECOMMENDATIONS/OUTCOMES 
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Ms K Lafferty of the Youth Offending Team (YOT) attended the Working 
Group, together with a member of Dudley Youth Council who gave 
feedback from young people following their “Have a Say Day” initiative.  
Young peoples’ priorities with regard to community safety were discussed 
and it was reported that a “visioning” exercise had been conducted as to 
how young people envisioned their community in 2012.  
  
Outcomes 
  
1. Members requested that further information on young peoples’ attitudes 
to community safety, gathered at the “Have a Say Day”, be submitted to the 
Working Group on 2

 
November 2005.  

  
2. That a report be presented to a future meeting on the approach being 
taken by other local authorities with regard to the publicising of information 
on people with an Anti Social Behaviour Order.  
  
3. That young people be invited to attend a future meeting.  
  
 



  
  

Youth Council 
Feedback 

on Young Peoples’ 
Attitudes to 

Community Safety 
  

  
  

2
nd

 November 2005  

  
  
A member of the Youth Council attended the Working Group to report on the 
advent of School Councils and on presentations made by Youth Council Members 
to the Dudley Beacon and Castle Primary Care Trust with regard to young 
peoples’ attitudes to the health care offered in the Borough.  
  
The issue of publicising people with Anti Social Behaviour Orders was discussed.  
  
Outcome 
  
That the Active Citizenship Programme Manager (Directorate of Childrens’ 
Services) together with young people, would canvas young people on their views 
regarding the publication of information in respect of persons the subject of Anti 
Social Behaviour Orders and would attend future meetings of the Working Group.  
  
  

 
 

Publicising Anti 
Social Behaviour 

Orders

  
1

st
 December 2005  

  
The Working Group considered a report of the Strategic Anti Social Behaviour 
Coordinator on ways of publicising information in respect of persons with an Anti 
Social Behaviour Order and a discussion was held as to how other local 
authorities had approached the issue.  Members were advised that a formal 
written procedure and protocol needed to be drawn up, funding identified, and 
clear guidelines issued and that these issues needed to be addressed during the 
decision making process.  
  
Outcome 
  
That the Strategic Anti Social Behaviour Coordinator to submit a further report to 
the Working Group.  
  
  

      



Youth Council 
Feedback from a 
Canvas of people 

regarding the 
publicising of Anti 
Social Behaviour 

Orders 
  
  
  

20
th
 February 2006  The Active Citizenship Programme Manager (Directorate of Childrens’ Services) 

reported on the feedback on a canvas of young people on their opinions with 
regard to the publicising of people with Anti Social Behaviour Orders.  

  
Options on Anti 

Social Behaviour 
Orders Publicity

  
20

th
 February 2006  

  
The Strategic Anti Social Behaviour Coordinator submitted a report on Options for 
Publicising Anti Social Behaviour Orders for the Working Group’s consideration.  
  
Outcome 
  
It was resolved that Councillor Cotterill would submit a report to the Select 
Committee to be held on 7

th
 March 2006, recommending that the Committee 

recommend to Cabinet that the proposals be submitted to Council .  
  

 
  

Update on the 
Establishment of a 

Childrens’ 
Safeguarding 

Board 
  

  
2

nd
 November 2005  

  
A report of the Director of Childrens’ services was submitted to the Working Group 
regarding the establishment of a Childrens’ Sdafeguarding Board.  
  
Outcome 
  
Members noted the initiatives being undertaken to raise the awareness of children 
regarding the dangers they might encounter when using the Internet.  
  

 
 
 



  
Information and 
Developments 

relating to 
Exclusions, 

Attendance and 
Admissions and 

Children in Public 
Care 

  
  
  
  

  
1

st
 December 2005  

  

  
This item was deferred by the \working Group but was submitted to the Select 
Committee on 17

th
 January 2006.  
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